From: Richard Christophers _

Sent: 29 October 2020 21:30
To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: PLAN/2020/0568/
Hello

| feel that | have to make an objection to the plans detailed under PLAN/2/20/0568. The density of building is far
closer than necessary or attractive for an already developed area. 41 storeys will be visible from all parts of the
borough and the designs do not appear especially adventurous or attractive. Furthermore, not only is there little of
much needed affordable housing, but no forward thinking appears to have taken place as to where the small families
housed in the apartments will go once they have larger families. A much greater mix of accommodation would be
more desirable. Other objectors will have made most of the points | have raised and more. As a resident of 53 years
in Woking | have seen it grow from a rather rundown town to what had seemed a reasonable balance of mixed
business, shopping and accommodation. These proposals take the process a step too far and | wish to object to
them.

Richard Christophers



